
Week beginning 13th November 

 

This week in Maths we have been learning how to measure length.  We now 

know, when using a ruler to measure to always start with the smallest number 

on the ruler…0.  We have used language such as long, short, longest, shortest 

and centimetres, to support our learning.  

 

In English we have learnt a story called Monkey see, monkey do!  

Story maps, actions and the repetitive narrative have helped in re-

telling and writing the story. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday in Geography we drew a map showing the route we followed 

when we went on our seasons walks.  The journey sticks we created helped us 

in the process. 

 

We were all very excited when a very special bear visited during assembly on 

Friday. Pudsey thought we all looked very spotty!!  Thank you for all the very 

kind donations. 


